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Comments: I support this project and the installation of the lift in Bergman Bowl along with the other listed

improvements.  I have hiked into this bowl for years and  it would give beginners to experts a great high alpine

experience that is currently open to only a few people because of the hiking currently required.  It should also

spread people out more on the terrain throughout the ski area.

I am excited about what this project will provide and encourage the Forest Service to approve it.


